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Please address the issue of gun violence not the gun.  We need to look at the 

geographical issue in this state (Portland) being the predominate area of violence 

and from what I see is mostly gang related illegal guns which will always be obtained 

until you take the criminal off the street.  Making it harder (more expensive) for law 

abiding citizens to obtain a firearm is not the answer.  Enforcement of laws already in 

place is the answer and trying to mix other problems (Drug use, etc) into this bill is 

also deflecting from the issue.  I am not a rocket scientist but I think the real issue is 

apparent Illegal guns are the issue please address it. 


